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Not only is it a violation of rights to force/mandate a vaccine it has been proven unsafe. I have 
been told by many doctors that i asked if I or my children should get it and that we should not. 
Our personal reasons being that my family has a history of blood clots and both options for 
vaccine could kill myself or my children by giving us blood clots. Also that the vaccine only 
lasts a few months and then you are susceptible again. As well as there are people who have 
been vaccinated and are still catching the virus. Please do not force this or mandate the 
vaccine on families. You may cause people to lose a parent, child, grandchild and so on all 
because of the government being on a power trip. We are not Cold War Russia. We are not 
WW2 Germany. We the people have rights and a constitution to back us, which the new 
generation won't have a clue on how to read thanks to the government mandating that learning 
cursive should no longer be taught. This is just outrageous. I feel bad for the good teachers 
losing jobs due to parents who would rather home school than submit to the governments 
ridiculous demands. Thank you for your time. 


